The Board of Education Town of Vernon

30 Park Street - PO Box 600 Vernon, Connecticut 06066

Anne Fischer, Chairperson
Mason Thrall, Vice Chairperson
Patricia Buxton, Secretary
Kevin Brown
Jennifer Buckler
Mark Kalina
Stephen Linton
Deborah Rodriguez
Kristiana Wintress

November 16, 2022

APPROVED MINUTES BOARD OF EDUCATION FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING

A Finance Committee meeting of the Vernon Board of Education was held at the Administration Building on Wednesday, November 16, 2022.

Attendees: Mr. Kalina, Mr. Linton, Mr. Brown and Dr. Buxton.

Mrs. Fischer also attended.

Administration Present: Superintendent Dr. Joseph Macary, Director of Business and Finance Mr. William Meier and Food & Nutrition Director Elizabeth Fisher.

Mr. Kalina called the meeting to order at 6 p.m.

Mrs. Elizabeth Fisher, Director of Food & Nutrition, provided an update to the Committee on SMART Funds, the District's plan to return to paid meals effective January 1, 2023, meal prices and charging policy, Community Eligibility and Food & Nutrition updates.

The meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Buxton, Board Secretary